
 

 
 
November 21, 2022 
 
 
 
La Crosse Tribune 
ATTN: Legal Publications 

2 pages via E-MAIL @ RiverValley.Legals@lee.net 
 

 
 
RE: City of La Crosse Legal Notice Publication 
 
 
Attached is a Legal Notice publication for the City of La Crosse Wisconsin, to be published on November 30, 2022. 
 
Please send a copy of the published notice and an affidavit of publication via e-mail or regular mail to: 
 
 Ehlers 
 N21 W23350 Ridgeview Parkway West 
 Waukesha, WI  53188 
 pczaplewski@ehlers-inc.com 
 
Please send the invoice for publication and an affidavit of publication to: 
 
 Nikki Elsen, City  Clerk 
 City of La Crosse  
 400 La Crosse Street 
 La Crosse, WI 54601 
 
Please call us at 800-552-1171 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
EHLERS 
 

 
 
Brian Reilly 
Senior Municipal Advisor 
 
cc: Nikki M. Elsen, City Clerk 
 Andrea Trane, Director of Planning, Development and Assessment, City of La Crosse 
 Julie Emslie, Economic Development Administrator, City of La Crosse 
 Tara Fitzgerald, Development Analyst, City of La Crosse  
 Josh Low, Municipal Advisor, Ehlers 
  Paula Czaplewski, Senior Public Finance Analyst - TIF, Ehlers 
  Annie Mallon, Senior Public Finance Analyst, Ehlers 
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NOTICE OF JOINT REVIEW BOARD MEETING 
CITY OF LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 

 
Notice is Hereby Given that the City of La Crosse will hold a Joint Review Board meeting on December 5, 
2022 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
The meeting will be conducted through video conferencing and may be VIEWED ONLY with the following 
link: https://stream.lifesizecloud.com/extension/4796132/658f87a0-b06b-4858-969b-f4a0e7abba62 
 
If you wish to speak on an agenda item, you can do so as part of the virtual meeting. Contact the 
Department of Planning, Development and Assessment (emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org or 608-789-7393) to 
be provided the necessary information to join the virtual meeting.  
 
Members of the public who would like to provide written comments on any agenda may do so by emailing 
emsliej@cityoflacrosse.org, using a drop box outside of City Hall, or mailing the Department of Planning 
and Development, 400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601. Questions, call 608-789-7393. 
 
The meeting is being held to consider approval of the resolution adopted by the La Crosse Common 
Council amending Tax Incremental District No. 18. The meeting is open to the public. 
 

By Order of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 

Published November 30, 2022 
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